Ukrainian Canadian Civil Liberties Association

Kingston Office, 22 Gretna Green, Kingston, Ontario, K7M 3J2 • Tel: (613) 546-8364 Fax: (613) 546-2312

MEDIA RELEASE

VICTORIA CROSS WINNER BEING HONOURED IN TORONTO

For Immediate Release - 13 August 1996 (Kingston/Toronto)

On WEDNESDAY, 21 AUGUST 1996, a commemorative service will be held at Branch 360 of The Royal Canadian Legion (326 Queen Street West) in honour of Canadian VICTORIA CROSS recipient, Filip KONOWAL. Among the honoured guests attending are His Excellency, Volodymyr Furkalo, Ukraine's Ambassador to Canada, the Honourable David Collenette, MP, Canada's Minister of National Defence, and Major General B.E. Stephenson. The event begins at 11:00 am. The public is cordially invited to the outdoor installation ceremony and consecration of a trilingual historical marker in Konowal's honour.

The honourary patron of Branch 360 of The Royal Canadian Legion was the late Filip Konowal. A trilingual booklet about Konowal's life and wartime valour, co-authored by Messrs Luciuk and Sorobey, entitled KONOWAL, will also be released in Toronto on this date.

These events are co-sponsored by the Royal Canadian Legion Branch 360 and the Ukrainian Canadian Civil Liberties Association.

FOR MORE INFORMATION PLEASE CONTACT:

or

Dr Lubomyr Luciuk, PhD, Director of Research, UCCLA, (613) 546-8364

Mr JB Gregorovich, President, Royal Canadian Legion Branch 360, (905) 949-4920